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Some of our youngest golfing members recently enjoyed
a fun, four hole competition with their dads. Whilst dads
were asked to bring their 9 iron only, some brought
upside down nines! Whether accidental or a bit sneaky
we’re not entirely sure but what we can be sure of is that
a great time was had by all who participated.

Well done, boys!

A Wee Reminder

Wednesday 22nd October at 7pm: Rules Evening

This event will provide golfing members with the opportunity to update their knowledge of the rules
of golf and have their questions answered by an official PGA referee. Whilst free to attend,
donations towards the Paul Lawrie Foundation and RMMGC Junior Fund will be gratefully received
on the evening.

Welcome to our New Members

We say “Hello” to three new members this month.
Associate: Mary Cunningham and Amanda Dorrington
Ordinary (Golfing): Raymond Hall

A very warm welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward
to seeing you on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Past Captains Annual Event

On Friday 12th September, twelve former Gents and
Ladies Captains competed for the Past Captains
trophies on the Broomfield course.

Congratulations and well done to the winners, Barbara
Harcus and Alex Stewart.

Sunday 14th September marked the first ever Jenny V
Mclintyre Texas Scramble, in memory of Jenny who we
sadly lost in January this year. True to Jenny’s love of
golf and sense of fun, this was no ordinary Texas
Scramble but included a few extra challenges such as
driving with a tiny club, blindfold putting and driving with
a very distracting cowboy hat with plastic balls hanging
from it!

Eighteen teams competed and Allan Shepherd, Graham
Leslie, Graham Young and Kevin Smith triumphed with
an excellent score of gross 55, nett 53.4.

Well done to all who participated and a very big thank
you to lan Mcintyre and Lynn Coull for providing the
prizes and on course refreshments. Thanks also to Lynn
for organising both this event and the Past Captains
event.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month’s Prize Draw winners, drawn at a recent
s\l Board meeting are:

P

Prize Draw Winners

1st prize - £100 — Ron Aitken
2nd prize - £50 — Roger May
3rd prize - £25 — Garry Murray

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,
please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
Joining the monthly draw means you will automatically
be entered into the bumper Annual Prize Draw too!
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